
FUTURE 
FRESHMAN

NIGHT
 

Dear Families of Freshman Candidates 

for West Auburn High School,

MARCH 26TH       5:30PM-7:00PM 

We invite you to join us for our Future Freshman event 

on March 26, at 5:30 p.m. We will serve pizza followed by 

an overview presentation from our principal, Michael Robinson. 

After the group presentation, students are invited to meet with 

some of our teachers, while parents can participate in a 

question and answer session with the principal.

 

We're excited to welcome our new students and their families. 

We look forward to seeing you there!

West Auburn Senior High School
401 West Main Street


